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NOTICE OF COMPLETION OF TENTATIVE ASSESSMENT ROLL 
(Pursuant of Sections 506 and 526 of the Real Property Tax Law) 

 
HEARING OF COMPLAINTS 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Town of Oneonta, 
County of Otsego has completed the tentative assessment roll for the current year. 
 
From May 1 to May 31 the assessment roll may be seen at the Town Clerk’s Office 
during the regular business hours. 
 
The Assessor will be in attendance with the tentative roll on: 
 
 
May 5th from 8:00 am to 4:00 pm  at: Oneonta Town Hall 
                           
May 12th from 8:00 am to 4:00 pm  at: Oneonta Town Hall 
                      
May 19th from 1:00pm to 8:00pm  at: Oneonta Town Hall 
                     
May 24th from 9:00 am to 1:00 pm  at: Oneonta Town Hall 
                     
The Board of Assessment Review will meet at Oneonta Town Hall, 3966 State Highway 
23, West Oneonta, on June 3rd, from 4:00 pm to 8:00 pm to hear and examine all 
complaints in relation to assessments on the application of any person believing himself 
to be aggrieved. 
 
Dated this 1st day of May, 2025 
 
Assessor 
Pamela Dyn-Gohde  Phone: 607-432-2970 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


